Lilliput Sea Scouts Committee Meeting
Wednesday 6th January 2015
Group Scout Headquarters 7:30 pm
	1.  Present - Committee:

	Roy Farnham
	Simon Inge
	Paul Robertson
	Steve Payne

	Keith Redwood
	Gill Redwood
	Donna Boden
	Paul Gray

	Diane Newell
	Phil Hall
	Jim Boden
	John Haynes

	Nic Spiers
	David Hedley-Cheney
	
	


	2.  Apologies for absence:

	Brad Farnham
	Geoff Funnell
	Andrew Parkin
	

	
	
	
	


	4. Happy new year

	Happy new year, one and all.


	5. Lane

	After completing the lane and removing it from the minutes, we’ve added it back on again… now in need of repair, Pointless before the summer. It would appear that the lane has been sabotaged! 


	6. Fund raising

	We’re always looking for additional funds, we also have to pay £3K on insurance, £5K on capitation and £4K on an extension


	7. Leaders

	Ian Gough has resigned as Section Leader and stepped down to a warranted helper, he is happy to help at family camp and any first aid training needs. Roy hasn’t held a warrant for the last four years. Bradley is somewhere called ‘Limbo’. 
Roy will be looking for replacements for Ian, and for Donna who retires at Easter.


	8. Waste Pump

	An ‘A Frame’ with pulley has been trialed and will soon be commissioned. This is for the Septic Tank, the pump on which keeps jamming with ‘wet wipes’. The Group has spent £639.30 on repairs in the last month. 


	9. Low tide

	Friday 11th March is a low tide, at 5pm. All people are asked to check moorings etc etc


	10. Working Party

	Sat 6th Feb., A working party is required to paint the Bunk house (unless John is reading this, then it’s a PACK CENTER), eating area. 


	11. Bunk House - 2015

	Last year the bunk house brought in a shade over £5K.


	12. Pop Up Marquees

	3 off now available.


	13. A.o.B. 

	Nothing to report



	14. Next Meeting 

	Wednesday 9th March 2016. 7:30 PM
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